
VACANCY 

CONECUH COUNTY SCHOOLS 

July 14, 2025 

 

 

 

The Conecuh County Board of Education is now accepting applications for the 

following vacancy: 

CUSTODIANS 

 

SALARY:  Per Current Salary Schedule 

 

 

Applications will be received through July 22, 2025 or until position is filled. 

 

Please email applications to conecuh.applicants@conecuhk12.com or you may 

bring your application to the District Office. 

 

Applicants will be notified by the Board of Education if selected for an interview. 
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